
     Nowadays, students have 10-15 minutes of
recess during lessons to rest. In my opinion, students
should have longer recess.
    First, students can have more time to do
different things. If students have 2 hours for the
recess, they will be able to play games, eat snacks
and do homework.
      Second, students need a little more time to go
to the bathroom. It is because we can’t go to the
bathroom during lessons. So we need to take a little
break.
      In conclusion, I think students should have longer
recess.
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